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Burgos, Alexander N

From: Keller, Shazia A
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2025 12:04 PM
To: Wiggs, Travis C
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N
Subject: RE: Periodic Review Reports

Thank you so much.  I am grateful for the chance to attend remotely! 
 
Shazia A. Keller, JD 
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Assistant General Counsel  
Division of Health Benefits 
NC Department of Health and Human Services 
Mobile: 919-218-1372 
Fax: 919-733-6608 
Shazia.Keller@dhhs.nc.gov  (preferred contact method) 
 
1985 Umstead Drive, McBryde Building 
2501 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699 

     

 
Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized State 
official. Unauthorized disclosure of juvenile, health, legally privileged, or otherwise confidential information, including confidential information relating to an ongoing 
State procurement effort, is prohibited by law. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all records of this email. 
 

From: Wiggs, Travis C <travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov>  
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2025 11:53 AM 
To: Keller, Shazia A <Shazia.Keller@dhhs.nc.gov> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: Periodic Review Reports 
 
Good morning, 
 
I am the attorney who reviewed your agency’s attached periodic review reports. The RRC will formally review the 
reports at its meeting on Thursday, June 26, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. The meeting will be a hybrid of in-person and WebEx 
attendance, and an evite should be sent to you as we get close to the meeting, or you are welcome to attend in-person. 
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If there are any other representatives from your agency who want to attend virtually, please let me know prior to the 
meeting, and we will get evites out to them as well.  
 
I plan to recommend that the RRC adopt the reports.  Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks,   
 
 
Travis C. Wiggs 
Rules Review Commission Counsel 
OƯice of Administrative Hearings 
Telephone: 984-236-1929 
Email: travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov 
 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 


